April 2, 1985

The Rev. Fr. Diran Papazian, Pastor
St. Gregory of Narek Armenian Church
666 Richmond Road

Cleveland, Ohio 44143

Dear Fr. Dirang

H.E. Archbishop Torkom Manoogian approved your 1984 annual parish
report, and enclosed is his letter of confirmation.

Please note that the invitation to the assembly was undated, and

a separate message by the chairman was not necessary. Also, samples
of the ballots should have been included in the report.

Thank vou for submitting otherwise a complete report.

Sincerely,

Mesrob M. Kermian
Director



